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"The Ontario Bean Growers (OBG) are very proud to be members of Farm &Food Care Ontario 

(FFCO). OBG represents over 1000 farmers who grow dry beans in the province. As a smaller 

organization, we really appreciate the opportunity to extend our capacity to reach consumers 

through the many activities and events offered by FFCO. We have been active participants in 

Breakfast on the Farm and have enjoyed co-hosting a couple of food influencer tours.  

FFCO also plays a huge role in keeping Ontario agricultural commodities and other stakeholders 

connected. The quarterly Environmental and Farm Animal Care Council meetings are an excel-

lent platform for identifying common interests and issues, as well as learning from each other’s 

experiences. 

Working with FFCO on projects is a very collaborative experience. Their team always goes 

above and beyond to ensure that members get what they need out of their membership. In the 

case of our small organization, they always find ways to work with us to amplify our messaging 

and reach new audiences."  

 

Jennifer Mitchell, Project Manager, Ontario Bean Growers  


